
IEI STUDENTS CHAPTER 

REPORT ON “DEBUGGING IN C” ON 19.09.2020 

On behalf of the IEI Student Chapter of CSE, the Department organized “Debugging in C” on 19
th
 

September 2020 through Google Meet . Totally 27 students from III Year participated. This event was 

conducted through online. Questions were uploaded into google forms. The main objective of this event is 

to exhibit the student’s technical skill. C is the most fundamental programming language. Totally 10 

questions were taken from C and it covered the concepts of C such as looping, operators , functions and 

pointers. Time duration was 15 minutes.  

Winners List: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dept.IEI Coordinator:   HOD/CSE    Principal 

Place Winners  

I T.R.Dharshini & N.Abinaya 

II J.Gayathri & S.Vithyatharan 

III G.Divyabharathi & M.Kamalapriya & S.Pathmanaban 


